
REGISTRATION NOTICE FOR FREIGHT HANDLERS 

WHO WISH TO TRANSPORT BULK GOODS BY TRAIN! 
 

According to the Prosperity Vision Policy Statement, a program is being 

implemented to promote bulk freight by rail, taking into account the 

environmental, social and economic benefits of bulk freight. 

 

Under this program, bulk freight companies are to be registered with the 

Railway Department and the objective of the Railway Department is to 

provide transport facilities for bulk freight to suitable institutions after 

registration. 

 

There is also a possibility of providing railway freight warehouses and 

railway station land for the storage of freight goods. 

 

If you intend to transport goods in bulk in collaboration with the Railway 

Department, go to the official website of the Sri Lanka Railway 

(www.railway.gov.lk), to obtain the application form and details, submit the 

completed application form to marketing.slr@hotmail.com to register. 

Institutions that are unable to do so should submit a written request in any 

form below to obtain the application form and details. 

 

1. By making a written request to the Deputy Superintendent (Sales and 

Marketing), Sales and Marketing Division, Railway Headquarters, 

Colombo 10  

2. Send the request by FAX to 0112-431909  
3. By sending the request to marketing.slr@hotmail.com  

 

Priority will be given to early applicants. 

 

 

 

 

Deputy General Manager (Commercial) 
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